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I am in support of Oregon Veterans exception of State taxes. The Oregon National 

Guard and other reserve units have deployed around the world in multiple combat 

and peace missions. The Oregon guard has deployed multiple times in our own 

country and state to provide aide and necessary resources during times of need. We 

owe these men and women who gave some and some have given their all to defend 

this nation. Please give back to our Veterans, show our gratitude and pass this state 

tax exception. 


